
 

BAC MEETING MINUTES 11/15/13 

 
 
 
The meeting began at 7:15 in the District Office conference room. 
 
The following members attended:  Vinny Lopreto, Perry Russell, Paul Killian, Liz Morrison, 
Lianne Daily, Ken Stolz, Ed Hudson, Mike Reynolds and Kevin Landry. 
 
From the District Office was Ron Sacks. 
 
From the Board of Ed was Rob Scavo. 
 
The following topics were discussed: 
 

 Review and approval of the 10/1/13 meeting minutes. 
 

 For the benefit of new members, Ron Sacks reviewed how to read the budget using 
function codes. 
 

 The committee discussed BOCES and how 43% of costs are State reimbursed. 
 

 


